

John C. Anzul, Ed.D. Superintendent

Oradell Public School District

350 Prospect Avenue | Oradell, NJ 07649 | oradellschool.org | (201)261-1180 x3

Our children, our hope, our future

October 15, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am writing with two important updates regarding the administration of our Special Services Department. At our Board meeting last week the Board of Education approved the hiring of Ms. Linda Distler as our new Supervisor of Special Services. Ms. Distler will bring a wide range of experience in working with special needs students and staff members to our District. Currently her expected starting date is November 26th. I am looking forward to introducing her to our community in the near future.

In addition, we have also hired Mr. Charles Lange as our Interim Director of Special Services in order to fill the gap until Ms. Distler begins in Oradell. Mr. Lange brings with him over 35 years of experience in this position, before he recently retired from the River Dell district. I am very confident that he will do an excellent job of managing the Department during the next several weeks, and that he will also assist Ms. Distler in transitioning to Oradell. Mr. Lange can be reached either by calling the Department Office at extension #1005, or through e-mail, at: langec@oradellschool.org. Please feel free to contact him with any questions related to Departmental Services.

Sincerely,

John C. Anzul, Ed.D.

Superintendent